
Over 100 families have
already signed up to our

school Club Draw. Money
raised goes towards

educational resources that
all our children benefit

from 

Club Draw Voluntary
Contribution

Principal’s Message

Annie
We are currently finalising

the recording of our
wonderful musical held
last June. A link will be

available soon!

This month our parent teacher
meetings will be held on the 20th

and 21st of November.
Don’t forget to book your slot by

Monday 18th November.
Our student council look forward
to welcoming you and directing
you to the relevant classrooms
or support rooms. They will be

delighted to help. 

Vincent de Paul

This year the children
will be given a tag for a

gift donation. The
suggested amount is

€10 per family and will
help many families in
need this Christmas. 

Junior Infants 2025

Applications
opened on the 11th

of November
through an aladdin
link on stops.ie.The
closing date is the

6th of January.

Christmas Concert 

The dates and times of
the Senior Christmas

Concert have been
released this week. We

all look forward to
some annual festive

fun!



Boys and girls basketball
teams are back up and

running. They both won their
first games against Lusk last
week and we're playing Rush

this week! We will also be
entering the cup. Both teams

also got brand new sets of
gear and are proud to wear

them to their games this
year! Well done!

Sports Corner

Parents Association 
The PA are delighted to announce that Dr Richard Hogan will be

presenting to parents on Monday 25th November. "Parenting the
tech savvy child" will describe key issues to be aware of as parents,
and will offer some tools and exercises to help you agree suitable
boundaries and expectations with your children. It is open to all

classes. The event will take place in the school hall at 7.30pm.
Tickets will cost €5 and are available to purchase on Aladdin.

Well done to our senior gaa
team and Mr Eagney who

represented our school with
pride and fortitude in the
final in Croke Park. While
narrowly defeated in the
end by Scoil Assaim BNS

Raheny, they played
brilliantly and fought til the

end. An amazing
achievement. 


